

Reception Newsletter



Becky's class, Spring 2022

Teacher: Becky
Learning Support: Michelle, Mollie,
Amita. Chloe and Louise

Care Assistant: Jo

Welcome back!

We hope you all had a wonderful Christmas break, we are so pleased to have our pupils back for an exciting new term!

If you have any questions or concerns regarding your child, please do not hesitate to speak to us. We are here to help. Thank you.





BEING THE BEST WE CAN BE! Our Steps to Success

- ✓ We are gentle and kind.
- ✓ We are kind and helpful.
- ✓ We listen.
- ✓ We look after our friends and our academy.
- ✓ We work hard.

Curriculum

Our topic this half-term is:

'Helping hands in the community'

We will be using these texts:

Ness the Nurse

Real Superheroes

Emergency



We will be learning about how people help us and how we help each other in our academy community.

Speech and Language

We will be focusing on 'Rumble in the Jungle' as part of our daily speech and language sessions, signing animal names and engaging in rhythm and rhyme.



We will continue to explore a range of sensory activities and experiences. We will take part in daily 'Attention Autism' sessions where will be accessing a variety of number, mark making and messy play activities.